
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J Raw 

 

 

27th September 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Re: Harvest Festival 

 

On Monday October 4th, we will be holding our Harvest Assembly in school.  This 
year the local vicar, Reverend Griffiths, will be joining us to talk to the children and 
share his knowledge. 
 
The school has chosen to support a local food bank this year with food donations. 
Our food donations will go towards supporting other people less fortunate than 
ourselves. If you are able to bring donations of tea, coffee, sugar, tuna, tinned meat, 
corned beef, beans, spaghetti, tinned vegetables, juice/cordial, shampoo, shower gel 
and deodorant. Please could we ask that you do not bring fresh produce. 
 

If you would like to make a donation, we would welcome it anytime up to Friday 

October 15th when members of the School Council will deliver it on your behalf to 

the foodbank.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mr J. Raw 

 

 


